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The Keio Co-Evolution House to be on display as a Future Eco-house 
in the Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry  

Zero Energy House Demonstration Project 

Keio University was chosen to design and build a so-called "Net Zero Energy" 
demonstration house by the Japanese Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry, Agency of 
Natural Resources and Energy, as part of their Environmental Improvement Initiative. 

The project is aimed at standardizing and main-streaming the technology associated with 
the net-zero energy concept.. 

Professor Yasushi Ikeda, of the SFC Graduate School of Media and Governance is the 
spokesperson and leader for the project, which is being undertaken primarily within Keio 
University's Environment and Culture Regeneration Research Lab. With the co-operation 
of the Faculty of Science and Engineering, Department of System Design, an 
academic/industry consortium was founded in order to include sponsorship and support of 
several corporations who are able to bring to bear their advanced technical knowledge and 
skills. 

From January 29 (Wednesday) to 31 (Friday), 2014, the completed demonstration house 
will be exhibited in the Shinonome Parking Area at Tokyo Big Site as a part of the 
ENEMANE House Exhibition. There, it will have a chance to be tested by occupation, and 
visitors will be given the opportunity to vote for their favorite project via the "People's 
Choice Award" 

Be sure to visit this innovative and unique technical wonder in order to experience the 
lifestyle of the future in person. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

※ENEMANE House Exhibition 2014 

 Date and time: Wednesday, 29 January, 2014 – Friday, 31 January 10:00 to 16:00 

 Venue: Tokyo Big Sight Shinonome temporary parking lot 

http://www.bigsight.jp/english/general/access/index.html 

 Admission: Free (no registration required) 
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